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LAAL Temporary Cut Off Change at Los Angeles 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
Due to a major track work project on the Union Pacific between Los 
Angeles, California and Yuma, Arizona the cutoff time for our LAAL's 
will be temporarily changed from 2200 to 1800.  This will also affect any 
San Diego originating volume that moves on the LAAL trains as well. 
The San Diego cutoff will be temporarily changed from 1700 to 1300. 
This will be in effect from January 7 through January 15, 2002.  This 
temporary change in cutoff will allow for this train to get through the 
effected area before the main track has to be taken out of service for 
maintenance. 
 
This track work project on the UP Railroad is necessary to insure the 
long-term, continued improvement in the quality of our service 
supporting your business. 
 
Please advise all appropriate personnel of this revision. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and for choosing Pacer 
Stacktrain. 
 


